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St. Columbkill Parish 

200 Indian Spring Rd, Boyertown, PA  19512 
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Web:  www.stcolumbkill.org 
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Wendy Krisak—(800)791-9209 
Safe Environment Coordinator. 610-332-0442 x 19 

Sr. Meg Cole 

 

Next Holy Day of 
Obligation  

 
The Feast of the  

Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary 

On 
Tuesday 

 
August 15, 2017 

 
 

"The  
kingdom of 

heaven is like 
a mustard 

seed 
that a person 

took and 
sowed in a 

field.” 

 
 

 
Matt 
13: 

24-43 
 

 
St. Columbkill  

 
All Guests and New  

Parishioners are most   
WELCOME! 

Please go to our home 
page where you can 

register online to join 
our wonderful parish 

family! 

   www.allentowndiocese.org  

Mission Statement:  We are a Catholic community drawing people to follow Jesus and His message of love. 
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SACRAMENT OF  
RECONCILIATION  
IS HEARD EVERY  
SATURDAY FROM  
4 P.M. TO 4:45 P.M.  

BEFORE THE  
SATURDAY  

EVENING VIGIL 
MASS 

16th Sunday 
Ordinary Time 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

http://www.allentowndiocese.org/
http://www.Facebook.com/DioceseofAllentown
http://www.Facebook.com/DioceseofAllentown


Please Pray  
For the  

following  
Intentions… 
For Our Family Members in the Military 
Seaman Recruit Steve Hoffa 
SPC Jeremy Larson 
Jonathan Taylor 
Staff Sgt. Robert Preston 
1st Lieutenant Dana DeMartino 
USN Petty Officer Joseph Scarberry, Jr. 
Lance Corporal David Vogler 
Sergeant Brian Weber 
Sergeant Jason Emerich 
Sergeant David O’Brien 
LCDR Brian Blair 
Sergeant Steve Lafond 
USN Petty Officer Jennifer McBride 
Lt. Steve Rohe 
Sergeant Jesse Miele 
USN Petty Officer Stephanie McBride 
SPC Kyle Laskoskie 
1st Lieutenant Eric Antonucci 
Lt. Andrew Moyer, USN 
Airman Josh Bartman 
Airman Morghan Poitras 
Corporal Joshua Taylor  
USN Petty Officer Matthew R. Goldschmidt 
Senior Airman Corey Kelch 
2nd Lieutenant Zachary Bregovi 
Lance Corporal Andrew J. Carpenter  
PV2 Somer Leanne Guhl -1st Calvary Division  
PV2 Ray Fazio  
SFC Ommannan Gonzalez  
Prayer: 
“Lord, hold our troops in Your loving hands.  Protect them as 
they protect us.  Bless them and their families for the selfless 
acts that they perform for us in our time of need.  I ask this in 

the name of Jesus, our Lord & Savior.  Amen.” 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 
 
 
Monday, July 24  
9:00 AM – Robert Runowski by Carl & Loretta Lawlor 
 
Tuesday, July 25 
9:00 AM – Donna Rhoads by DJ Testa & Family 
 
Wednesday, July 26  
9:00 AM – Therese Hauser by George Murphy 
 
Thursday, July 27  
9:00 AM – Anna Bogwist by Mark & Ann Mazziotta 
 
Friday, July 28 
9:00 AM – Rosalie Testa by Karen Galli 
 
Saturday, July 29  
5:00 PM – Robert Parente by Mimi & John Parente 
 
Sunday, July 30 
7:30 AM – Herbert Conrad by Pat & Terri Conrad  
 
9:00 AM – Susan Kochu by Dayle & Dave Szymanski   
 

11:00 AM – Kevin Campbell by Bertha Diaz  

 
 
 

PRAYFUL INTENTIONS  FOR THE WEEK 

Sanctuary Candle 
     In Loving Memory of James Roberto by Joe & Antonette 

Fabrizio  

Bread and Wine 
    With Prayerful Thoughts and Remembrance of James 

Roberto by Joe & Antonette Fabrizio 

Altar Flower 
In Loving Memory of our Mother, Frances Conrad, on the 
30th Anniversary of her Death by Gloria Gilbert & Ellen 

Fronheiser  

   
Please Pray for Deceased Relatives of Parishioners 

Joseph Pup, father of Marybeth Moyer 
Doris Lonergan, mother of Eileen Edling 

 

PRAY FOR OUR PRIESTS 
Mon: July 24  Father Kevin Gualano    
Tue: July 25  Father Abraham Ha    
Wed: July 26  Father Stephen Halabura    
Thu: July 27  Msgr. William Handges  
Fri: July 28  Father James Harper    
Sat: July 29  Msgr. Dennis Hartgen    
Sun: July 30  Father John Hilferty    

   Extended Adoration 
Hours of Adoration in our Holy Family Chapel 
Mondays 10 a.m. to Midnight 
Tuesdays Midnight to Midnight 
Wednesdays Midnight to Midnight 
Thursdays Midnight to Midnight  
Fridays Midnight to 5:45 p.m. 
*5:45 p.m. Benediction is celebrated on Fridays 
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Catechism of the Catholic Church 

 313. How was sickness viewed in the Old Testament? 
 
In the Old Testament sickness was experienced as a sign 
of weakness and at the same time perceived as mysteri-
ously bound up with sin. The prophets intuited that sick-
ness could also have a redemptive value for one's own 
sins and those of others. Thus sickness was lived out in 
the presence of God from whom people implored heal-
ing. 
 
Further reading: CCC 1499-1502 
 
314.What is the significance of Jesus' compassion for the 
sick? 
 
The compassion of Jesus toward the sick and his many 
healings of the infirm were a clear sign that with him 
had come the Kingdom of God and therefore victory 
over sin, over suffering, and over death. By his own pas-
sion and death he gave new meaning to our suffering 
which, when united with his own, can become a mens of 
purification and of salvation for us and for others. 
       
Further reading: CCC 1503-1505 
 
315. What is the attitude of the Church toward the sick? 
 
Having received from the Lord the charge to heal the 
sick, the Church strives to carry it out by taking care of 
the sick and accompanying them with her prayer of in-
tercession. Above all, the Church possesses a sacrament 
specifically intended for the benefit of the sick. This sac-
rament was instituted by Christ and is attested by Saint 
James. "Is anyone among you sick? Let him call in the 
presbyters of the Church and let them pray over him and 
anoint him with oil in the name of the Lord" (James 5:14
-15). 
 
Further reading: CCC 1506-1513, 1526-1527 
 
316. Who can receive the sacrament of the anointing of 
the sick? 
 
Any member of the faithful can receive this sacrament as 
soon as he or she beings to be in danger of death because 
of sickness or old age. The faithful who receive this sac-
rament can receive it several times if their illness be-
comes worse or another serious sickness afflicts them. 
The celebration of this sacrament should, if possible, be 
preceded by individual confession on the part of the sick 
person. 
       
Further reading: CCC 1514-1515, 1528-1529 

*This Sacrament can only be administered by a 
priest or bishop. 

Ministries & Stewardship 

 

  Christmas in July for  
Boyertown Area  

Multi-Service Food Pantry 
 

The Human Concerns Ministry is 
sponsoring “Christmas in July.”   

 
Slips of paper with the Boyertown 

Area Multi-Service’s most needed items will be 
distributed at all Masses the weekend of July 22nd 
and 23rd.   
*Items will be collected at all Masses the  
weekend of July 29th and 30th.  It is our goal to 
restock the pantry at the Boyertown Area  
Multi-Service at a time when the donations are 
usually less  
plentiful.  Food items will include:  Canned fruit,  
applesauce, canned potatoes, pork and beans,  
tuna, peas, carrots, mixed vegetables, Cheerios, 
Rice Krispies,  
pancake mix and syrup, instant mashed potatoes,  
spaghetti, macaroni and cheese, rice-a-roni, ramen 
noodles (chicken or beef), bagged white rice #1 or 
#2, jello and pudding mix, brownie and cake mix, 
jelly, oatmeal, boxed crackers, microwave  
popcorn, granola bars, bottled juice.  We will also  
include non-food items including:  deodorant,  
razors, q-tips, hand soap, body soap, dish soap, 
laundry detergent, paper plates and napkins.   
Please participate as you are able to help feel our 
less fortunate neighbors.   

TWO YEAR ANNIVERSARY FOR  
CAPITAL FUND! 

Facilitating Faith Lift Campaign has reached its two 
year anniversary! In addition to the bathroom  
renovations, addition of two family bathrooms and 
hallway update, the following has been completed in 
Quinn Hall: 

*Kitchen walls built, two windows on parking lot 
side of the church have been closed in.  

*Painting and walls has begun and wainscoting 
installed. 

*Plumbing in kitchen is set up, awaiting  
appliances and sink arrival. 
*Air handler installed above kitchen, which will 

be connected soon. 
*Wiring set in place. LED lights installed, hanging 

light fixtures to be installed soon.  
*AV system is currently being installed.  
*Flooring going in. 

Thanks for your support through prayers & pledges! 

http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwdjs1uwyAQhJ_GvhWxy68PHNI0eQ93WQcrOFRA5dcPijSHTzOj0cTgQKHT8x5QgpMOUDqNxguzKLTiftEAVw_mx3xf7c1PWm650PNVOgsqx5yC0hEoGivZek9mjW6hiKiILNqN5ZxD6v1vUpcJ70PneQpaeyp5J6qltcobV37RZ3AURsiU9nZ8-mpCGNB4rZQGgF6WLzAS5xoeXOqD4zjVOpX8f_w-95z
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwdTkGOwyAQe01yW8QMEMiBQ9tt_0EmkxKVlBVQ5fuLKlmWZVuWV29BodXj7lGClRZQWo3GCTMrnMTjogFuDsyvud6muxu03FKm1zs3FpSPMXqY1DwHRhVW3pxGUlqDC4vcwqwWu4zJx9b-BnUZ8NFxnqeg0GJOO1HJtRbeuPCbvoO90EOmuNfj21cDQheVQ6HYBRipfjqZsfgn5_LktZ-qjXL6HMtrT0l
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwdTkmOwyAQfI19GQXRzX7gkESZf9i4HaxgEwGRvz9MpDrUplIt3oBAI8fNIwfDu-JGIlrmpDQMHNePxw2MtBrFXQySrymH15EbsZD3MXpLChbpLHfK8MkpjQiLkWq2NNtV6jH52Np7ENcBfzvO82RhajGnLYSSay20UqEjfAd7oYcU4lb3b18MCJ1UmkqInYDi-gIKun__AYX_As1Y_JNyedLSH9YWcvr
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwdjsFuxCAMRL-GXKoiMCTAgUO72v5HMLBES5YKqPL7tVayrJnxkzXRG6nA6OXwIKQR5ITRAJY7rQ2XTmz3-7c02m6gboppkWvD56vNxLGdS_EONmOCSXvebdZShxgdWhsyZBVWiEv1Zc5fpr4Y_NBc18Vxn6XVA7G3MXrKqacXvh8SQMeE5Rjnm1cMJImR9o6FhFyl_qS1Mrh9yBUsGXBL94_U-iNFajg


UPCOMING EVENTS! 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!! 
  
Mini-golf at Waltz Golf Farm 
TENTATIVE DATE-Tuesday, July 25th 
7:00pm to approx. 9;00pm 
Meet at Waltz's Golf Farm for a night out with Youth 
Group! Bring approximately $8 with you for your  
admission to mini-golf. If you want ice cream, bring 
money for that as well. Anyone who needs a ride should 
let Heather know no later than Friday, July 21st.  
Chaperones are needed to drive teens to Waltz as well as 
stay at the golf farm. Please let Heather know if you are 
attending and if you are meeting there.  
 

Welcome Picnic 
Sunday, August 20th 
12-2pm…Location-TBD 
Before you go back to school, come and find out what 
youth group is all about! Please bring a side dish, drink 
or dessert with you- the main dish will be provided. 
Meet new friends before going back to school and learn 
about what fun things are coming up in the Fall. OH... 
don't forget to bring something to tie-dye!  
 

Volunteers Needed 
Youth Group is in need of volunteers to help chaperone 
monthly meetings throughout the year! We are a growing 
youth group and Heather could use some help. If you are inter-
ested and God is calling you to help, please contact Heather 
Shainline. IMPORTANT: You MUST have all clearances to 
volunteer. See the main office for all necessary paperwork. 
 

Reading Fightin’ Phils Night 
August 24th...Tickets are only $10. 
You can purchase them on our website’s home page or on the 
Youth ministry Page: www.stcolumbkill.org 
 
Contact Heather at: youthgroup@stcolumbkill.org 

Youth Group (7th-12th Grades) Announcement 

CY0 FALL SPORTS SIGN-UPS 
Calling all 5th – 8th graders.  It’s almost time for fall 
sports and we’d like to add you to our roster! 
St. Francis CYO has open registration for the follow-
ing: 
  
Cross Country (5th – 8th grade boys and girls) 
Girls Volleyball (5th – 8th grade girls) 
  
All 5th through 8th grade students attending St. Fran-
cis Academy or St. Columbkill’s Religious Education 
Program are eligible. 
  
Please email saintfranciscyo@gmail.com by Friday, 
8/11 for a registration packet. Practices to begin mid-
August.  Practice and event/game schedules will be 
distributed by coaches. The Fall sports season runs 
through late October. 

 We are in need of volunteer coaches for our pro-
gram.  No prior experience necessary, just a desire to 
help our kids learn life skills like sportsmanship, team-
work and respect. 
GO BOBCATS! 

Staying Holy: A Summer Game Plan                  
by FAITH NOAH (Life Teen Blog)                   
3). Accountability                                   
Your faith life is in no way individual.  That ’s 
why, together, we make up the Body of Christ —
connected, united, and one.  

For this reason, it ’s important to pick an          
accountability buddy. Let them know your summer 
game plan and unpack spiritual fruits with them 
throughout the summer. Or have them check in 
every once in awhile to make sure it ’s going well.  
By molding friendships rooted in Christ,  you ’d be 
surprised at the level of comfort and support that 
develops in those relationships. It ’s also a great 
way to remember that,  no matter the distance, 
you’re always united to your spiritual brothers and 
sisters.  

It’s equally as important to remember to pray for 
the Body. Tell a friend or community you ’ll be 
praying for them, then do it. Each time we gaze at 
Christ’s Body,  we see them. And just as we ask 
for prayers in our times of need, so, too, should 
we support our friends when they experience these 
trying times.  

Staying rooted in your faith life this summer is 
about so much more than your own prayer life. A 
healthy prayer life has a massive ripple effect on 
all those relying on your prayers!  
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YOUNG ADULTS  (18-34 YRS) 
 

July 29th- Join us for a  Philadelphia  
Phillies game!! Game time is at  

7:05 p.m.  
We will be tailgating before the game if  

interested. Check our Facebook Page to sign up. 

mailto:saintfranciscyo@gmail.com
http://lifeteen.com/blog/see-you-in-the-eucharist-no-really/


 St. Francis Academy 
668 Pine Street 
Bally, PA 
www.sfabally.org 
 

 
Plastic Cash summer sales- at SFA Tuesday from 9:30-
10:30 a.m. and Thursday from 5:30-6:30 p.m. Please 
come to the kitchen door in the back of the school on 
both days. 
Please save Boxtops for Education and Redners tapes 
over the summer.    Thank you for all your support. 
Don’t forget to recycle that newspaper! The bins are in 
the school parking lot ( no cardboard or phone books, 
please). 
 
School Office Summer Hours: Tue. and Thurs. 8-2.   
 
Registration for the 2017-18 school year is ongoing for 
PreK-8, offering a full day Kindergarten program.  
Please call the school or visit our website, 
www.sfabally.org, for more information. 

 
 

YOUTH HUMOR FOR THIS WEEK                                 
Catholic Kids actually said these... 

Samson slayed the Philistines with the axe of the Apostles." 

"Moses led the Hebrews to the Red Sea, where they made  
unleavened bread, which is bread without any ingredients.” 
 
"Moses died before he ever reached Canada. Then Joshua led the 
Hebrews in the battle of Geritol. The greatest miracle in the Bible 
is when Joshua told his son to stand still and he obeyed him." 
 
Solomon, one of David's sons, had 300 wives and 700  
porcupines." 
 
"When Mary heard that she was the mother of Jesus, she sang the 
Magna Carta." 

Message from St. Francis Academy 
Our Parish Elementary School 
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Catholic Youth Quiz 

ANSWERS FROM LAST WEEK’S QUIZ! 
 
Who got thrown into a den of lions but didn't 
get hurt in the Old Testament? 
1. Daniel 
2. Harry 
3. Andrew 
4. Kyle 
 
Why was Daniel put into the lion's den? 
1. he stole some honey 
2. because he prayed 
3. because he was too tall 
4. he was mean to the people 
 
What did Noah tell the people to do? 
1. go to war 
2. repent 
3. start collecting animals for the Ark 
4. make him a nicer place to live 
 
What did God say He would do because the 
people wouldn't listen to Noah? 
1. start a wildfire 
2. send a flood 
3. stop the earth from getting rain 
4. make an earthquake 
 
What did God put in the sky to tell Noah that 
He would never punish the world in the same 
way ever again? 
1. a rainbow 
2. a cloud shaped like a cross 
3. a jet 
4. an eagle 

Greetings to all Parents and/or Guardians of our 
St. Columbkill Preschool Students. 

 
Thank you for entrusting your children to our 

care during this past year! 
We are now preparing for our St. Columbkill 

2017-2018 School Year. 
So...if you have a child (children) who will be 
either 3 years or 4 years of age on or before 
September 10, 2017, go to our website &  

register them! 
http://stcolumbkill.org/preschool-registration-

forms 

http://www.sfabally.org


Father Marty’s Corner  

Our gospel today provides three parables in a row.  This series of parables reminds us that Jesus really liked to      
convey His message by means of parable.  At times it was clear 
and at times the disciples requested an explanation which Jesus 
so readily gave.  He left no speculation.  I am only going to ad-
dress the first parable in this reflection.  Anyone who gardens 
comes to realize that you don’t need enemies to sow weeds in 

your  garden.  They appear readily and abundantly.  The reality 
is that they do appear.  Jesus exaggerates to make a point.   

 
Jesus gives an exact allegorical explanation of each character.  
We take away from this parable that this separation of weeds 

and wheat is neither easy nor neat.  It requires patience,  
perseverance, and great care.  If the weeds and the wheat are 

flesh and blood, we must be very attentive to this process. Flesh 
and blood is a precious gift.  Since ambiguity is part of our lives, we need to be clear as to what is worthless and bad 
as opposed to what is wholesome and good.  Sometimes things get intertwined and need the eye and the heart of the 
sower to decide if it truly a weed or wheat.  Let us take from the scripture today that before the final harvest we may 

find that what we thought was a weed was truly wheat and what we that was wheat was not what we originally  
expected.  Let us see with eyes of the Sower!   

Jesus proposed another parable to the crowds, saying: "The kingdom of heaven may be likened to a man who sowed good seed 
in his field.  While everyone was asleep his enemy came and sowed weeds all through the wheat, and then went off.  When the 
crop grew and bore fruit, the weeds appeared as well.  The slaves of the householder came to him and said, 'Master, did you 
not sow good seed in your field?  Where have the weeds come from?' He answered, 'An enemy has done this.' His slaves said 
to him, 'Do you want us to go and pull them up?' He replied, 'No, if you pull up the weeds you might uproot the wheat along 
with them.  Let them grow together until harvest; then at harvest time I will say to the harvesters, "First collect the weeds and 
tie them in bundles for burning; but gather the wheat into my barn."'" 
 
He proposed another parable to them.  "The kingdom of heaven is like a mustard seed that a person took and sowed in a 
field.  It is the smallest of all the seeds, yet when full-grown it is the largest of plants.  It becomes a large bush, and the 'birds of 
the sky come and dwell in its branches.'" All these things Jesus spoke to the crowds in parables.  He spoke to them only in par-
ables, to fulfill what had been said through the prophet: I will open my mouth in parables, I will announce what has lain hidden 
from the foundation of the world…. 
 
Then, dismissing the crowds, he went into the house.  His disciples approached him and said, "Explain to us the parable of the 
weeds in the field."  He said in reply, "He who sows good seed is the Son of Man, the field is the world, the good seed the  
children of the kingdom.  The weeds are the children of the evil one, and the enemy who sows them is the devil. The harvest is 
the end of the age, and the harvesters are angels.  Just as weeds are collected and burned up with fire, 
so will it be at the end of the age.  The Son of Man will send his angels, and they will collect out of his kingdom all who cause 
others to sin and all evildoers.  They will throw them into the fiery furnace, where there will be wailing and grinding of teeth.  
Then the righteous will shine like the sun in the kingdom of their Father.  
Whoever has ears ought to hear." It becomes a large bush, and the 'birds of the sky come and dwell in its branches.'" He 
spoke to them another parable.  "The kingdom of heaven is like yeast that a woman took and mixed with three measures 
of wheat flour until the whole batch was leavened."... 
 
Then, dismissing the crowds, he went into the house.  His disciples approached him and said, "Explain to us the parable 
of the weeds in the field."  He said in reply, "He who sows good seed is the Son of Man, the field is the world, the good 
seed the children of the kingdom.  The weeds are the children of the evil one, and the enemy who sows them is the devil. 
The harvest is the end of the age, and the harvesters are angels.  Just as weeds are collected and burned up with fire, 
so will it be at the end of the age.  The Son of Man will send his angels, and they will collect out of his kingdom 
all who cause others to sin and all evildoers.  They will throw them into the fiery furnace, where there will be wailing 
and grinding of teeth.  Then the righteous will shine like the sun  in the kingdom of their Father.  Whoever has ears ought 
to hear."  

16th Sunday in Ordinary Time  Matt 13: 24-43 
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STEWARDSHIP 
Facilities Faith Lift 

Thank you for your  
continued support of our 
Facilities Faith Lift 
Campaign. Your       
support and prayers 
have been and continue 
to be vitally important 
to the success of our 
three year campaign.  

July 1st marked our two year anniversary.  We will 
continue to accept new   pledges at any time during 
our campaign. Please contact Gayle at the parish  
office if you wish to fill out a commitment card to 
pledge.  We have reached our $1,000,000 goal in 
pledges received….we are still accepting pledges!!  
Your continued generous support is appreciated. 
 
Please don’t forget your pennies for our Penny 
Pledge. There is a container in the Narthex to accept 
your pennies as you come for weekly Mass. Our  
milestone is $10,000.  As we inch closer to reaching 
this, our total deposits to date are $9,795.94!  At this 
rate we are well on track to exceed expectations! 
 
Please contact Gayle Fontaine at the parish office if 
you have any questions at all concerning your 
pledge payment.   
Thank you for your continued support of our  

Facilities Faith Lift Campaign! 
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THANK YOU CHILDREN!! 
 

Our Penny Pledge is at $9,795.94!!!! 
We’d like to reach our milestone of $10,000 

as soon as we can and it’s  
because of you, His children, that this is  

happening way ahead of schedule! 
Drop your pennies off even during the  

summer month!  When Jesus said in the  
Gospel, “Let the Children come to me” He 
was talking about all of you!  You are all  
truly doing His work here at our parish in  

Boyertown! 

  
Fiscal Year July 2017 —June 2018  

  
Weekend of July 8 & 9—2017 

  
Wkly. offering necessary for Budget…….$13,800.00  
Actual Weekly Offering …………............$11,695.93  
Net Weekly Shortage.....…………………-$2,104.07 
YTD Budget Offering……………………$41,400.00  
YTD Actual Offering Income……………$36.896.79  
YTD Shortage..…………………………..-$4,503.21 
 
Facilities Faith Lift Prayer  
Thank you, Father, for every blessing comes 
from you. You gifted us with time, talent and 
treasure. Teach us to give time first to You. 
Teach us how to pray. You bestowed on us 
unique talents. By unifying our gifts, You  
connect us as one body. Teach us how to serve. 
Time and talent together create our treasures. 
Teach us how to glorify YOU with every breath 
of our lives. Amen!  
 
Facilities Faith Lift New Pledges!! 
Do you see all the work going on in Quinn Hall? 

It is awesome to watch the progress of our  
growing and vibrant parish family!! 

 
Our Pledge Campaign still has a little over a year 

left and if you have not pledged to this  
wonderful campaign we are asking you to  

consider doing so.  In the spirit of  
St. Francis of Assisi…we are begging! 

There are pledge cards in the Narthex of the 
Church.  More information to follow on this.  

Thank you! 
 

Weekly Collection 



Parish News and Information 

News/Events 

OUR SENIOR GROUP 
 

NEXT SENIOR GROUP 
MONTHLY  
MEETING : 
July 2017—No Meeting 
Aug 10, 2017—1pm.  
 

 
For information about trips or to sign up  

Contact Peg Bryan at 610 754-7516 or  email at 

stcolumbseniortrips@comcast.net 

Page 8-238 

SENIORS GROUP TRIPS 
Group is open to people 50 years of age and have paid 
their current membership dues. 
 
1. We are planning a trip to New York City to see the 
9/11 memorial and museum on Thursday, September 21, 
2017.  If anyone is interested, call Peg at   
610 754-7516.  We need at least 30  people to make  this 
possible.  Cost  is approx. $80 and includes  
transportation and admission to museum. 
 
2. Trip to Hunterdon Hills Playhouse on October 5,  
2017 to see "Come Blow Your Horn".  
Cost is $81/ members, $86/guests. 
  

The Senior Group Picnic will be held on  
September 14, 2017 at Ringing Hills Picnic Grove.   

Call Don Gilbert to sign up:  610-369-5950 

 
Baptisms from April –June 2017 

Everly – daughter of John and Jennifer Arndt 
Temperance Ann – daughter of John and Rebecca  
    Cetrone 
Carter John – son of Adam and Samantha Duncan 
Laurel – daughter of Kyle and Megan Pezoldt 
Rooney-son of Frederick and Lauren Rodgers III 
Eleanor Kat – daughter of John and Katie Scaduto 
Grayson Matthew-son of Stephen and Tracy Schott 
Leo Michael -son of Vincent and Michele Sottosanti 
Nicholas Robert – son of Terry and Nicole Stahl 
Alexandra Shae – daughter of Robert and Kathryn  
    Tilley 
Joshua Louis Jr.– son of Joshua and Nicole Varady 
Zachary Taylor – son of Joshua and Nicole Varady 
Finnbar Sullivan – son of Martin and Joanna White  
Christian Bartley – son of Jason and Kelly Wright 

Did you know?   
 
Ireland has many saints and three great ones: 
Patrick, Brigid, and Columba (Columbkill). 
Columba outshines the others for his pure 
Irishness. He loved Ireland with all his might 
and hated to leave it for Scotland. But he did 
leave it and laid the groundwork for the  
conversion of Britain. He had a quick temper 
but was very kind, especially to animals and  
children. He was a poet and an artist who did 
illumination, perhaps some of those in the 
Book of Kells itself. His skill as a scribe can 
be seen in the Cathach of Columba at the Irish 
Academy, which is the oldest surviving  
example of Irish majuscule writing. It was  
latter enshrined in silver and bronze and  
venerated in churches. 
 
Question:  We should ALL know this...but 
when is the Feast Day of our Patron? 
 
Last week's Answer:  What saint was said to 
have had seven demons that Jesus eventually 
cast out?  Hint: Their feast day is in July. 
The saint is St. Mary Magdalene and her feast 
day is July 22nd! 
 

And you can look all of this up! 
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Parish News and Events 

Cub Pack 545 Collecting Redner’s Receipts 
Our Cub Pack is collecting Redner's receipts as a fundraiser!  If you use your Redner's card and would like to help 
then please place your receipts in the clear-plastic, labeled container in the Narthex.  Thank you for your support!  

 
Widow and Widowers Grief Support 
The next “REACH OUT” sessions will be  at MBS July 23rd, 1 PM in Fr. Schneider Hall.  The following meeting 
will be on the August 13th at St Columbkill’s office meeting room  Summer is here, ready or not. Some will find this 
summer particularly stressful. Given due respect, working through grief can bring us to new discoveries as we re-
spond to life’s changes. For more information please call Dcn. Mike Boyle at 484-336-9849. 

 
Parish Council Meeting 
For those on Parish Council, please note there will be NO meeting during the month of July.  The next meeting will 
be held in our Conference Room on Wednesday, August 23th at 7 p.m.  Please mark your calendars accordingly. 
 
Congratulations 
And prayerful Best Wishes to Ronald and Mary Stranix who were made one in the Sacrament of Holy Matrimony on Saturday 
July 1, 2017 at a Nuptial Mass celebrated by Fr. Marty Kern 

 
Helpers Pilgrimage:  Aug 12th... Please join the Helpers of God's Precious Infants at a Prayer Pilgrimage for the 
unborn and all those involved in abortion.  The pilgrimage begins with Mass at8:00 AM at Notre Dame Church of 
Bethlehem, 1861 Catasauqua Road and continues with The Rosary  at the abortion facility located at 31 South Com-
merce Way in the Bethlehem Industrial Park.  Contact Info: 610-674-4624/    https://m.facebook.com/Helpers-of-
Gods-Precious-Infants-of-Allentown 

Basket Party Save the Date!...Mark your calendar for Friday, October 20th as we hold our first basket party in the new and 
improved Quinn Hall!  This year’s theme is “Celebrate New Beginnings” so get your creative juices flowing to create a basket for 
donation.  If you own a business, we would love to help you advertise:  donate a door prize or basket for raffle and your name will 
be included in the program.  You could be celebrating the beginning of increased business as a result! Stay tuned for further de-
tails about the 2017 Basket Party.   

LAST CALL for a beautiful FALL cruise along the New England and Canadian coast, aboard the majestic Anthem of the Seas, 
a Royal Caribbean ship. This fundraiser cruise will benefit St Francis Home for the terminally ill in Shillington. Fr. Philip Rodg-
ers, pastor of St Benedicts will be your host and invites you to join him as we set sail Sept 28th from Bayonne, NJ and return on  
October 7th. For more information please call St Benedicts parish office 6120-856-1006.  
 
Registration for the 2017-2018 PREP year is now open.  We are offering classes for 3-year-olds up to and includ-
ing 8th grade. You can register online on our website at: www.stcolumbkill.org.  Click on the PREP page.  You’ll 
discover how to register and pay online for your child’s Religious Education classes. 
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Sacramental Life 
Sacrament of Reconciliation/Confession 

 Saturday 4:00 - 4:45 p.m. or any time by contacting the Parish Office 
Sacrament of Baptism 

 - 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month at 12:15 p.m. 
 Baptism Prep Classes for parents and godparents are held the 2nd of the month at 12:15 p.m.  

in the EHST Room.  
Sacrament of Matrimony 

 Arrangements must be made a minimum of 6 months in advance.   
All Couples must participate in the Marriage Prep Program. 

Staff Directory  
Pastor - Father Martin F. Kern 
Deacons -  James Kochu, Joseph L. Paschall,  
Joseph Petrauskas, Michael V. Woodall, Emeritus 
Administrative Assistants - Lisa De Simone: 
lisad@stcolumbkill.org     
Along  with:   Mary Lou  Heisler, and Joann Rivera 
Chief Financial Officer/Campaign Coordinator -  
Gayle B. Fontaine 
Parish Visitor - Sister Jean Wickenheiser OSF  
Parish School, St. Francis Academy -  
Deacon Thomas J. Murphy, Headmaster 
Director of Preschool—Adriana Segaline;               
preschool@stcolumbkill.org 
Director of Religious Education - Constance J. Boyer: 
connieb@stcolumbkill.org    
Coordinators of Religious Education   
Patricia & Joseph Petrauskas 
Director of Youth Ministry - Heather Shainline: 
youthgroup@stcolumbkill.org 
Director of Music - Deborah Maskrey 
Director Communications/Marketing - 
George A. DeFrehn, OFS: georged@stcolumbkill.org 
RCIA Coordinator—Margaret Chovanes 610-248-2171 
Volunteer Coordinator—Mary Snyder  
 
Diocesan Victim Assistance Coord. - Wendy S Krisak, 
MA, NCC, LPC   Direct Line  800-791-9209 
Diocesan Safe Environment Coord. - Sr. Meg Cole, 
SSJ,MS.LMFT,  610-332-0442, ext. 19 
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Weekly and Monthly Meetings  
 

 Alcoholics Anonymous meets each Monday          
@ 5:30 p.m.in Ehst Room 

 
 Over-eaters Anonymous meets each Monday      

 @  11 a.m. in Ehst Room 
 

 Rosary Group meets each Monday evening in  
Chapel at 7 p.m. during Adoration 

 
 Men’s Prayer Group meets with Deacon Jim the 

first Tuesday of each month at 7 p.m. 
 

 The Shawl Ministry meets the third Tuesday of each 
month in the Conference Room at 10 a.m. 

 
 Human Concerns Ministry meets on the 1st Wed. of 

each month at 7 pm in parish Conference Room 
 

 Charismatic Prayer –Bible Group Meets each 
Wednesday @ 7:15 p.m. in Downstairs Hall– Info: 
Sue - 610-367-4711 or Don dondenick@comcast.net  

 
 The Senior Group meets 2nd Thursday of each 

month in Downstairs Hall at 1 p.m. 
 

 Bible Study held on Thursday mornings following 
the 9 a.m. Mass in the Ehst Room.  

!  
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